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Dear Pacific 5th grade parents,
	My name is Polly Weller and this semester I am a student teacher in Mrs. Hubbard’s class, Room 25. I am really enjoying my time at Pacific and meeting or teaching many of your children!
As part of a research project for my course at Pepperdine University, I will be conducting a survey of the students in 5th grade. The survey questions will be related to the students’ attitudes about learning and their preferences in school. The results of this survey will be anonymous and confidential and will only be shared with my colleagues at Pepperdine. Names will not be included in the survey.
	Please let me know if you have any concerns regarding the survey or if you would NOT like your child to take part. My e-mail address is pweller@mbusdapps.org.

Thank you,
Polly Weller
